COMMUNICATION - C121
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5

From: Rachel I

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 12:56 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Proposed Yonge and Steeles development

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at Yonge & Steeles. The
proposed density and height are more than double that allowed in the Secondary Plan. The
existing facilities and infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population. I am
deeply concerned about what this will do to our neighbourhood.

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

chel Gislason
rnhill



